
Worship With Us 
 

December 4, 2016 
 

Organist Melodie Spare 
Deacon of the Week  Jason Hildebrand 
 

Please silence all cell phones during the service. Thanks. 
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Youth Sunday 

 

Greeters Angel, Atarah, Wrangler 

Prelude Jayce 

Welcome and Happenings Jayce 

Greet One Another  

Worship Band Jasper, Ethan, Caleb, Katie 

 Jayce, Emma, Lora, Hannah, Cymbre, Angel 
 

Offering Prayer Ryan 

Offering Ushers Tai, Elijah, Philip 

Special  Emma, Katie 

Devotional Caleb 

Worship Band  

Devotional Lora 

Special Jayce 

Devotional Remington 

Devotional Emma 

Devotional Ryan 

Closing Pastor Isaac, Brad 

Hymn # 473 “Victory in Jesus” 

Closing Prayer Caleb 

 

Nursery – Room north of the sanctuary 11:00 a.m. 
for children from birth through age 2 

 

Children’s Church – Upstairs in southeast room 11:30 a.m. 
For children ages 3 – 5 

 

Junior Church - Upstairs in south room 11:30 a.m. 
For children ages K – 3rd grade 

 

NAB Missionaries of the Week 
Paul & Tanya Gericke 

NABA Missionaries in Romania 
Laci is a master trainer with the Misszio az Egeszseges 
Kozossegekert (MEK) Team in Hungary. He is responsible to 
teach advanced Community Health Evangelism to CHE 
leaders and workers in Hungarian-speaking areas through 
vision conferences. He conducts training seminars and 
development courses. Eszter – with her background in 
physical education, children, youth work, and theology – 
specializes in holistic outreach and discipleship ministries 
with poor women and children, primarily in Gypsy 
communities. She is responsible for setting up and leading 
MEK’s Women’s Cycle of Life and children’s training 
programs. Their son Simi, is now one. Both of them were 
among one thousand future leaders invited to participate 
in the Lausanne Movement’s Younger Generation Leaders 
Gathering held in Jakara, Indonesia, at the beginning of 
August. While they were unable to attend, this was a 
significant acknowledgement of their ministry. Pray for 
their continued work with MEK.   
 

CBC Missionaries of the Week 
Brandon & Missy Hoffman 

Project Belong 
 

SWA Pastor of the Week 
Pastor Roger Freelander 

Immanuel Baptist Church, Loyal, OK 
 

Student of the Week 
Josie Zink 

Kansas State University, Manhattan, KS 

Today 
Adult Sunday School in fellowship hall 10:00 a.m. 

Thy Kingdom Come - Taught by Mitch Holmes 

An overview of Revelation and other end times passages 
 

 

This Week  
 

Men’s Bible Study at Taste See  Mon., 7:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Study Tue., 9:30 a.m. 
 

AWANA       Wed., 7:00 p.m. 
 

Women’s Breakfast at Taste & See Sat. 8:15 a.m. 
John and Gwen Haspels will be speaking. 

The Haspels have been missionaries in Ethiopia since 
1974. On Oct. 1, 2014, a gunman fired into their car 
window as they traveled to a work project. Gwen was 
hit just above the lip, shattering her jaw. Many of the 20 
teeth which were shot out were imbedded in John’s arm 
and chest. A bone fragment hit him in the eye. After 
many surgeries, they were recently able to visit their 
mission in Ethiopia. 

 

Next Sunday 
 

Community Christmas Service at CBC Dec. 11, 4:00 p.m. 

 
Next Sunday 

 

Election of Officers Dec. 18 
 

Food Basket Delivery Dec. 21 
The Deacon Board will be distributing food boxes in the 
community again this year. If you know of someone who 
could benefit from this ministry, contact Pastor Jim, 
Vangie, or a Deacon. 
 
  



 

Offering November 27 
Local Expenses $1,698.15 
Missions $299.82 

Attendance November 27 
Sunday School 50 
Worship Service 96 

Attendance November 30 
AWANA Clubbers 40 
AWANA Staff 15 
 
Operation Christmas Child 
Thank you for your enthusiastic and generous 
support. We shipped 93 boxes! 
 

News from the Foots 
Josh, Jenny, Brittney, and Baylee are in China. They 
plan to bring their new son home with them! 
 

Thank You 
I would like to express my appreciation for the 
prayers on my behalf during my back episode 
followed by back surgery and recovery. I definitely 
felt those prayers and knew that Jesus was with me. 
Thank you for the cards, plus the awesome flowers 
that I have enjoyed at Wesley Rehab Hospital and 
while recovering at home. Also, thank you to those 
who visited me. I appreciate my church family. 
Marion Meschberger 
 

Possible SWA Church Plant 
Please pray for a possible new SWA church plant in 
Gardner, KS. 
 

CBC Website 
Check out our new website at cbcstafford.org. 

 
Good Advice from President Franklin D. Roosevelt 

 
November 1941 (shortly before Pearl Harbor) 

 
I suggest a nationwide reading of the Holy Scriptures 
during the period from Thanksgiving Day to 
Christmas...Go to the Scriptures for a renewed and 
strengthening contact with those eternal truths 
which have inspired such measure of true greatness 
as this nation has achieved. 
 
 

 

Pray for Our Country 
Pray for our President-Elect, his advisors, and those 
who will be taking office. 
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